
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

March Calendar 
 

March 2  Red/White Day (Dr. Seuss Birthday)   

March 2  PTO Meeting- 4pm   

March 10  SLAM Night    

March 25  Book Review Drawing – 3pm FB Live 

March 28  Spring Break Begins! - No School 

 

Thank You Village! 
I would like to start off by thanking everyone at Village for a warm 

welcome!  Village is truly a wonderful place and I am so excited to 

be a member of this outstanding community.   

March is Reading Month  
March is Reading Month is here!  We will kick it off with our Red 

and White day on March 2.  Also, please join us for our SLAM 

Night on March 10.  See the flyer in this newsletter for details. 

 

Feel Free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns 

 – Jason 

Jason Reck, Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Village Elementary School 
10632 Hibner, Hartland, MI 48353  Phone: 810-626-2850  Fax: 810-626-2851   http://village.hartlandschools.us  

 

 

Spring is Coming, But Winter is Still Here 

Please continue to send your child with the appropriate gear to go outside for recess. 

School Hours  
 

Monday-Thursday 

8:50-3:50pm 

Fridays 

8:50 – 2:50 pm  

Please note that students are only 

permitted to enter the building at 

8:40 for breakfast. All other 

students may enter the building 

at 8:45. We begin  

supervision at 8:40. 
 

Absences & Dismissal Changes? – Let the 

Office Know  

Have a last-minute dismissal change or planning to be 

absent? Email or call the main office and let us know your plans. 

For dismissal changes, we cannot ensure changes will be 

honored if you do not contact the school prior to 3pm. We need 

to make sure that teachers have enough time to check their 

messages.  Email your dismissal changes or student absence 

information to kaloolahfelver@hartlandschools.us and 

gayleroberts@hartlandschools.us or call 810-626-2850.  
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Kindergarten Orientation 
 

Kindergarten Enrollment  

I cannot believe that it is already time to begin thinking about the 2022-2023 school year, but alas here we are. This year 

Kindergarten enrollment for the 22/23 school year will open on February 1 and will take place online. You can access our 

online learning platform at Hartland Enrollment. If your student is a current junior kindergarten student, you can simply 

login and recertify your information through MiStar. This is the same process that you will go through at the end of every 

year here on out. 

 

We encourage you to please share this information with any other local families that you believe would love to attend 

Hartland Schools. Our School of Choice enrollment opens on February 1st as well for anyone not currently an HCS resident.  

 

No Outside Visitors or Parents Allowed in the Building 
To keep our building as clean as possible, NO outside visitors will be allowed in. This means that parents that need to drop things off 

will need to ring the buzzer and leave the items outside by the door. No parents will walk their children to class or come into the 

building to pick them up. They will need to ring the buzzer and your student will be brought to you outside. We will have no parent 

volunteers in the classrooms, and if you are asked to attend a meeting, we may ask that it be held virtually.  

Student Placement Information 22/23 

Parent input forms for the 2022/23 school year are due by March 11, 2022. We look forward to reviewing your input 

as we begin to make decisions on placement. Use the link below to provide your information and please fill a 

separate form out for each of your students.  

Parent Input Form   

 PTO Book Review Basket Winners  
Village PTO is proud to announce the start of the Monthly Book Review Contests.  The contest gets kids excited to READ 

and share their thoughts and ideas about their books.  Here’s how it works: 

• Has your child completed the Book Review Template – written, video or both? 

• Email your completed review to welovevillage@gmail.com 

• There is NO LIMIT to the number of entries – monthly or yearly!  

• Keep reading for more chances to WIN!  

Drawings to WIN a fun book basket occurs at the end of every month. At least 3 baskets per month will be raffled off. All 

entries carry over throughout the year, so the more you read the more chances you have to win!  

Check out the baskets in our front office to see what you could win this month!  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqKP2JDtre9vAStrdzb-sw30pGLc6LdxjJ6Thp4YLlktuTHg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeqKP2JDtre9vAStrdzb-sw30pGLc6LdxjJ6Thp4YLlktuTHg/viewform


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snack Pantry Donations  
As you can imagine our snack pantry is a BIG hit. Students often forget to bring snacks to school, are not full after eating their 

snack, or just need a little energy boost to make it through learning. In response, our snack pantry is a bit bare. If you have extra 

snack donations, we would love them. Please make sure that they are peanut-free. Some of our student favorites are listed below:  

• Goldfish  • Fruit and Grain Bars  

• Cheeze-Its • Cheese and Crackers 

• Fruit Snacks  • Raisins  

• Applesauce  • Fruit Cups  

  

Looking for the Latest and Greatest Village Updates  
Join our Facebook group: We Love Village Elementary 

Add us on Twitter: @Villageelem  

Want to send us pictures to include in our Village Yearbook?  

Email hartlandvillage.yearbook@gmail.com  

Want to send us pictures to include in our Village Yearbook?  

Email hartlandvillage.yearbook@gmail.com  

Have a tip that the school should be made aware of?  

OK2Say  https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say 
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